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22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It’s that time of the year again and we start to think about the festive activities that will be taking 
place in our school with one of these being a nativity performance. As numbers are quite low in 
Willow class currently, Maple class have offered to help out. “The Nativity” will be performed on 
the Tuesday and Wednesday of the week commencing 16th December and tickets can be ordered 
below for each performance. 

Also within this letter is the information about your child’s role in the performance and costume 
details. We will be accepting costumes in school between Monday 25th November and Friday 6th 
December. We appreciate that times are hard and for some of you it may be difficult to source a 
costume. If this is the case, please let us know as soon as possible so we can start to find one 
ourselves. If any parents have any spare costumes from previous years, we would really 
appreciate these being donated. If you do have anything that we might be able to use, please 
send these in as soon as you can. 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to get in touch either by telephone or e-mail. 

We look forward to you seeing the performance! 

Kind regards 

Miss Rawlings, Mrs Revell and Miss Stringer  
Nativity Team 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Role ……………………………………… 

 

Suggested costume ………………………………………….. 
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Ticket Information 
 

We aim to put on two performances at different times to support all parents (and wider family 
members) to be able to attend.  
 
In order to ensure the evening performance runs smoothly and that all children will be fully 
prepared, we would like the children to return to school between 4:45 pm and 5:00 pm.  
Please let us know on the slip below if you can or cannot bring the children back for the evening 
performance. If too many children are due to be absent from the evening performance, it may 
need to be cancelled. 
 
Please also complete and return the slip below if you would like tickets to see the performance.  
There are a maximum of two tickets per family per performance at the moment, although extra 
tickets might be available nearer the time.  
 
Please hand the ticket requests in by Friday 13th December so we can allocate extra tickets to the 
performances. Please also complete the slip below if you need to request extra tickets. 
  
Tickets will be sent out once a reply slip has been completed and returned. 
 
Any questions, just ask. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

‘The Nativity’ 

 

Child’s name ……………………………………………………………………………… 

My child can/cannot attend the evening performance. 

 

I would like ………………… tickets for the 2.30pm performance on Tuesday 17th December. 

 

I would like ………………… tickets for the 5.30pm performance on Wednesday 18th December. 

I would like to request ………………… additional tickets for the performance on Tuesday 17th 
December/ Wednesday 18th December (please indicate which day). 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………… Date………………………………………………… 


